

SAVANNAH RIVER SITE CITIZENS ADVISORY BOARD

P.O. Box A • Building 730-B • Room 3121 • Aiken, SC 29802

CHAIRPERSON

Gregg Murray

BOARD MEMBERS

Phyllis Britt Kandace Cave DeAndré L. Davis Jim Guille Charles Hilton

DOE

Amy Boyette Michael Mikolanis

EPA Liaison

Jon Richards

SCDHEC Liaisons

Susan Fulmer Grace Anne Martin

GADNR Liaison

Sean Hayes

Federal Coordinator

de'Lisa Carrico

July 26, 2021

Mr. Michael Budney, Site Manager U.S. Department of Energy Savannah River Operations Office P. O. Box A Aiken, South Carolina 29802

Dear Mr. Budney,

The Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board (SRS CAB) appreciates the opportunity to provide input to the site's prioritized activities for Fiscal Year (FY) 2023. We ask that the budget request for FY 2023 reflect our priorities and be at a level that guarantees compliance with all state and federal agreements.

In regard to all Environmental Management mission activities, recommended priorities are as follows:

Liquid Waste Program – including the Saltstone Disposal Units Nuclear Materials Accelerated Deactivation & Decommissioning of 235-F Common and Program Infrastructure across entire SRS complex to be addressed down to PBS levels

The SRS CAB also-places a high priority on the complete funding of Payment In-Lieu of Taxes (PILT) to Aiken County, Barnwell County and Allendale County.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit our recommended priorities for the budget request for the Savannah River Site for FY 2023.

Dr. Gregg Murray, Chairperson SRS Citizens Advisory Board

If you have questions or comments, please contact us at:

Phone: 803-952-7884 • Toll Free: 1-800-249-8155

Email: srscitizensadvisoryboard@srs.gov

For more information about the CAB, visit us at http://cab.srs.gov